
 

 

 
 Community Development 

The City of Cambridge 
huangs@cambridge.ca  

June 15, 2021 

To Property Owners and Residents: 

Re: Salisbury Avenue Reconstruction, City of Cambridge (Contract T21-19) 

In some locations, home owners installed sprinkler system along the edge of the 
sidewalk or curb on City’s road allowance, which can be an issue when installing new 
infrastructure. If you have a sprinkler system installed along the edge of the sidewalk or 
curb, please remove the piping prior to construction as the contractor and city will not 
be responsible for damages. You may have it reinstalled after construction is completed 
if you wish. 

The City of Cambridge appreciates your cooperation and patience throughout the 
reconstruction duration. If you have any questions or concerns regarding the 
reconstruction please feel free to contact the undersigned. 

 
Steven Huang 
Project Engineer 
City of Cambridge 
Tel. 519-623-1340 Ext.4616  
huangs@cambridge.ca  
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